
Comprehensive Planning Committee Minutes 12/16/21 
 
Members present: Robert Dederick, Richard Azoff, Josepha 
Gutelius, Carol Ann Mayone, Bill Schirmer, & Samantha 
Dederick.  Also attending: Leeanne Thornton: liaison, Bonnie 
Franson: planner, Alvah Weeks: CEO/ Building Dept. & 8 
members of the public.  Absent: Aden Hughes & Susan Weeks. 
 
Public comment period: 4 members of the public spoke.  All 
having concerns, questions, & suggestions for the wording of 
new STR legislation. 
 
Motion to approve minutes from 10/28/21    (Bill /Richard) 
All in favor, none apposed 
 
Leeanne reports: 2 town meetings were held on the opting in or 
out of marijuana sales, Doug Meyers will manage transfer 
station next year. 
 
Mr. Weeks handed out comments regarding proposed STR Law, 
& suggested they should need an SUP along with other 
requirements.  There was lengthy discussion regarding the pros 
& cons of an SUP.   
 
Meeting adjourned: 8:36pm. 


